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September 23, 2025 

To:  DuPage County Public Works 
7900 S. Route 53 
Woodridge, IL 60517 

 
Attn:  Drew J. Cormican, Buyer II 

        
RE:     Contract Extension for DuPage County Public Works PO# 5956SERV 
 
Dear Mr. Cormican: 
 
The agreement dated August 9, 2022, between the County of DuPage, Illinois and Robinson Engineering for on-call 
professional engineering services, water tower, tank & system engineering services for the Public Works Department is 
set to expire on November 30, 2025. 
 
Per 15.0 Terms Of This Agreement, item (b) indicates that the end date of the agreement is November 30, 2025, or to a 
new date agreed upon by the parties. 
 
Per your email dated September 22, 2025, DuPage County Public Works would like to keep this agreement open for 
another year, so the new end date of the agreement would be November 30, 2026. 
 
Robinson Engineering agrees to extend the agreement and the current on-call PO# 5956SERV end date to November 
30, 2026. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else related to this one-year contract extension. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
Paul R. Ruscko, PE      
Senior Project Manager     
(847) 250-5635           
pruscko@reltd.com  
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